
 

 

 

Our Ref: STM/CS/CRW/16007 

10th October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In order to allow children additional time (particularly over the weekend) to 

complete their homework, please note the Year 3 revised homework 

arrangements outlined below:  

Please complete either a piece of English or a piece of Maths homework each 

week as chosen from the homework sheets provided at the start of the 

academic year. Homework should be handed in on Monday morning. The Year 3 

team will endeavour to mark this work as soon as possible during the week and 

homework books will then be returned to your child.  

Reading books will continue to be changed on a Tuesday and Friday so please 

ensure that your child brings their book and signed reading record on these 

days. Children who read frequently at home will be given two books. In addition, 

to keep you informed, your child’s weekly spelling test score will be written in 

their spelling booklet each week. Please ensure that this booklet is included in 

their reading folder to enable staff to share this information with you.  

May we also take this opportunity to thank you for the additional topic 

homework that you have been completing with your children at home. We have 

already received some outstanding pieces and we appreciate the amount of time 

and effort being spent at home on these fantastic projects.  

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to a 

member of the team. 

 

 

Year 3 Team 


